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I will be off-campus most of this semester, but I 
will be checking in for message. If you wish to 
leave a message, package or mail of any kind, 
please do so with the secretary in the Wilderness 
Research Center's main office, located in CFWR 
Room 18-A. 

If you need to see me, I could be available to meet 
in person Tuesday mornings or Thursday 
afternoons. Please see the WRC secretary to 
make arrangements. 

Thank you. 

Jeff Yeo 


